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In Golden Book  
This Week 

 
Class 1 

Nathaniel & Ethan 
 

Class 2 
Lilly-Anne & 

Sophia 
 

Class 3 
Mathew & Megan 

 
Class 4 

Leighton & Hailey 
 

Class 5 
Lucy & Romelle 

 
Class 6 

Cerys & Kacey 
 

Nursery 
Alfie-Lee & Leo 

Donnington Wood Infant School & Nursery 
 

Newsletter 
 

Friday 14th June 2019 

Attendance 
 

This week 92.30% 
 

Attendance 
Cup 
Class 2 

 

Early Bird 
Class 6 

Jigsaw 
 

We are looking 
for people who 
understand the 
changes they 

see in 
themselves 

It has a been a rather wet week in school and 
nursery. Unfortunately the Year 1 trip to Wrekin 
Forest School had to be postponed due to the bad 
weather. This is now booked for 3rd July and we 
hope it is a lovely sunny day! 
During the wet weather a number of children have 
been coming to school without coats. We are trying 

to get everyone outside at break and lunchtime even if it is a little damp. 
Please make sure your child brings a coat to school or nursery every day.  

7:45—8:45  
 

£2 per day 
 

More information 
available in the 
school office.  

Dates for next half term 
 

Tuesday 18th June—Year 2 trip to Cadbury World 
 

Friday 21st June—Pyjamarama Day 
 

Wednesday 26th June— 1:30 Summer Concert  
     (school & nursery) 
 

Wednesday 3rd July—Year 1 trip to  
     Wrekin Forest School 
 

Wednesday 10th July—Nursery ‘Picnic in the Park’ 
 

Thursday 11th July—Sports Day (school) 
 

Friday 19th July—last day of school & nursery 

 
If you would 
like to order 
school uniform 

ready for 
September, the 

deadline for 
orders is  

Monday 24th 
June 

 
 

Order forms 
available from 

the school 
office. 

Golden Ticket 
competition 
Every Tuesday 
there will be 2 

winners of tickets 
to Telford Foot 
Golf. Just check 

your school dinner 
plate to see if you 

are a winner! 

Nursery  
 

15 hour places are available in Nursery for eligible 
2,3 and 4 year olds.  

 

We are also offering 30 hours free childcare for 
eligible 3 and 4 year olds in nursery. 

 

Please talk to Mrs Bentley in the school office for 
more information if you think you may be eligible  

 
 
 

Friday 21st June 
Come into school in your Pyjamas, 
we will be raising funds to help 
Book Trust support families and 

children with reading. 

 

Donations of £1.00 will be greatly 
appreciated. 
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